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July 25, 2011 George Y. Wheeler
202.457.7073
george.wheeler@hklaw.com

VIA IBFS POSTING

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attention: International Bureau

RE: Harris Corporation
Special Temporary Authority
Hodgen, Oklahoma; Temporary C Band Earth Station
File No. SES-STA-20110524-00614

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is filed on behalf of Harris Corporation ("Harris") to advise the Commission that earth station
operations authorized under the Special Temporary Authority granted effective May 25, 2011 (File No. SES-
STA-20110524-00614) have concluded effective today, July 25, 2011.

In the event there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
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George Y. Wheeler
Holland & Knight LLP
Counsel for Harris Corporation



